Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL UTILITY AUTHORITIES
Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority
The Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority (WRWSA) announces cancellation of the following meeting:

The Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 20, 2013, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, April 17, 2013, 4:30 p.m. at the Lecanto Government Building, Room 166, 3600 W. Sovereign Path, Lecanto, Florida.

